IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER

THE SPECIAL EDUCATION
BASIC RIGHTS WORKSHOP
HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO
WEDNESDAY,

JANUARY 24, 2018
6:30 PM TO 8:30 PM
AMESBURY HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY
5 HIGHLAND STREET, AMESBURY
HOSTED BY SEAPAC

Come get a better understanding of the
complicated special education laws and
procedures that protect your child’s rights
Presented by: Susan Norton
From The Federation of Children with Special Needs




